
Year 4 Homework letter  - Friday 8th July 2022 

 

And finally… If you have any quick questions or concerns please feel free to drop an email to 

info@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk to arrange a time for a meeting. Please do keep an eye on the 

school website which lists all the key dates for the Summer Term.  

Mr Proffitt, Mrs O’Hanlon and Mrs Hickey – The Year 4 team  

Open Evening 

Please remember that on Thursday 14th July 
the school will be hosting an open evening. 
We are looking forward to welcoming you. 

Maths 

This week during Maths we have been revis-
ing addition and subtraction. The children 
have worked so hard on this topic during the 
year I challenged them with some Year 5 
problems. They all took up the challenge 
with great energy and showcased not only 
how much they have learnt, but also how 
their resilience has grown through the 

English 

This week in English we are continuing with 
our work on Weslandia. As part of our 
grammatical focus, we have been looking at 
the suffixes, ‘OUS’ and ‘ATION’. We were 
learning that when you add the suffix OUS 
to a word, you are changing it from a noun 
into an adjective. Similarly with the suffix 
ATION, when you add that to a word you 
and changing the word class from a verb to 
a noun. We have also been using fronted ad-
verbials to retell the story. Fronted Adverbi-
als are words, phrases or clauses at the be-
ginning of a sentence which are used to de-
scribe the action that follows. 

Homework 
Spellings: The spellings this week focus on 
statutory Year 4 words.  
Maths: Please complete the word problems 
regarding addition and subtraction. 
Reading: Please continue to read over the 
weekend and make a note in the yellow 
reading log. 

Diary Dates 

Music Concert—12.7.22  

Open Evening—14.7.22  

No Ark – 21.7.22 (am and pm)  

No Ark – 22.7.22 (am and pm) 

Art 

I hope that all of you who were able to at-
tend the art exhibition enjoyed the amazing 
work showcased across each year. I was so 
incredibly proud of the Year 4 children and 
how much work they put into everything we 
have done this year. Once everything was 
taken down, we took of photo in our t-shirts, 
based on the work of Laduma Ngxokolo. 

. 

Computing 

During Computing this half of term we are 
learning how to do some basic coding. The 
children, using Purple Mash, have been able 
to create a serious of instructions for a char-
acter to follow. They have also been able to 
de-bug a few games in order to make them 
work correctly.  


